
 
PRESS STATEMENT 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
16th December 1999 

RE: CURRENT STATUS OF DEFLECTOR LICENCE APPLICATION BY 
SOUTHCOAST COMMUNITY TELEVISION 

 
 
The Director of Telecommunications Regulation has written to SouthCoast Community 
Television offering them a short-term deflector licence subject to the fulfilment of certain 
requirements. These requirements have yet to be met and as of yet no licence has been 
awarded. 
 
 

ENDS 


